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March 6, 2012

Premiers Office
Government of British Columbia
PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria BC  V8W 9E1

RE: LETTER IN SUPPORT OF THE BULKLEY VALLEY SUMMER RECREATIONAL 
ACCESS MANAGEMENT PLAN

Honorable Christy Clark,
The Bulkley Backcountry Ski Society would like to express their support for the Summer 
RAMP (Recreational Access Management Plan) process that is taking place in Smithers over 
this winter.
Recommendations regarding recreational access to Crown Lands of the Bulkley Valley will 
result from the efforts of the dozen volunteers who are currently serving on the RAMP 
committee, representing the views of both motorized and non-motorized recreationists.
LRMPs (Land and Resource Management Plans) and OCPs (Official Community Plans) bring 
harmony and certainty to land-use; so, too, will a completed RAMP.
Sincerely,

Leanne Helkenberg
Acting Chair, Bulkley Backcountry Ski Society

Cc: Steve Thomson, Minister of Forests, Lands and Natural Resources Operations
Terry Lake, Minister of Environment
Doug Donaldson, MLA for Stikine
Adrian Dix, MLA and Leader of the Opposition
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